
Advisory for Class Schedule on November 3-4, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please be advised that due to the class suspension in Cavite, there will be no in-person
and online synchronous classes in the Vermosa Campus from November 3-4, 2022.
Make-up classes will be arranged and thereby announced via Seesaw and Canvas.

Further, since there is no cancellation of classes by the Muntinlupa local government,
Grade School and Junior High School Alabang as well as Br. Rafael Donato FSC Night
High School will proceed with its hybrid partial and concurrent classes on the said
dates.

Thank you and stay safe!

DLSZ Administration


